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I would rather see the mountain division trail headed in a more 'outdoor recreation' 
direction than restoring rail use for what seems more tourist-focused than 
transit-focused. I would imagine there are more economical ways to move tourists and
locals along that corridor, like a bus route, and preserving the historic rail avenue as 
an accessible way to get people active and outdoors seems much more in line with the
culture of the state.


